
The main focus around this month has been the starting of the Campaigns Committee, the setting up 

of ten campaigns and promoting them to our members. One of these campaigns I will be Chairing 

which has been the Decolonise, Demilitarise, Democratise, which is focusing on ensuring QUB is held 

accountable in regards to its financial investments and research procurements.  

This campaign has involved a lot of planning in regards to a referendum and subsequent actions so 

this has dominated most of my time.  

I also set up the Clubs and Societies Subcomittee and Chaired the first meeting of the Consent 

Campaign.  

I’ve reached out to the other campaigns and started the process in which to have a large recruitment 

drive in January. 

I have also facilitated discussions for ethnically diverse groups on campus who would have been 

affected by the ongoing situation in Israel Palestine to ensure protections have been.  

I have also represented QSU on numerous demonstrations and meetings such as Health and Safety 

Committee 


